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Please post attached pdf letter from Albion water district to the list of correspondence for the
ALRFPD May 16 planning commission meeting regards Diana project architect
Subject: Re: ALRFPD new fire station letter- water usage

Hi All,

Please find the attached AMWC response letter.

We also sent this letter to the planning commission.

If you find that the next meeting with the planning commision is canceled please let us know.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Tony Gatchalian
Treasurer AMWC



May 6, 2024

From: Albion Mutual Water Company
P.O. Box 485
Albion, CA 95410

To: Albion Little River Fire Protection District
P.O. Box 634
Albion, CA 95410

Dear Ms. Lindstedt, Chief Rees, Members of the ALRFPD Board,

Thank you for your letter of May 2 addressing concerns expressed
by members of the Albion Mutual Water Company regarding
projected water usage for the proposed fire station facility in
Albion,

We understand the projected water usage supplied by AMWC will
be approximately the usage of a two bedroom home.

We understand that the proposed water storage tanks will be static,
underground, and that they will not be connected to AMWC.

We appreciate your response to our concerns and thank you for
your service to our community.

Cordially,

Mark Gauche’
Alex de Grassi
Tony Gatchalian
John Johansen
Tom Reilly



